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%;;E;%EECS Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

RE: Council File 11-1676

1 message

margarita fernandez <epsdez7@gmail.com> Sat, Jan 28, 2017 at 10:19 AM
To: adam.lid@lacity.org

Dear Council member Bonin:

| support the restart enforcement of Parkway Parking at Occidental Blvd in Council District 13.

Enforcement, is urgently needed as present conditions have made a negative effect on the Quality of Life for people in
the area.

| urge you and your committee to do all that can be done to improve the damaging impact on present infrastructure and
parkway landscaping.

Sincerely,

Margarita Fernandez

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=155da5b3038&view=pt&search=inbox&th=159e64de0a9%e840d&sim|=159e64de0a9%e840d
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